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February 10, 2025 

Dear Parent or Guardian: 

Parent participation in your child’s education is very important to us. We know that you have 
firsthand knowledge about what is needed for your child’s education. One way to provide input 
into your child’s education is by participating in a survey. The Bureau of Indian Education (BIE), 
Division of Performance and Accountability (DPA), is requesting all parents and guardians of 
students with disabilities that received Special Education and Related Services at BIE-funded 
schools during school year 2024-2025 to complete the survey. You may participate in this 
survey through June 30, 2025 using one of the options below:  

1. Click this link https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BIEParentSurvey. 
2. Scan QR code on the right (new this year).  
3. Submit the paper-copy version attached to your child’s school.  

Completing the survey is voluntary and the information is confidential. You may request 
assistance from your child’s teacher to complete the survey. Each person who fills out the 
survey will remain anonymous since there is no request to include your name or other 
personally identifiable information. 

After all the completed parent survey results are tabulated and an analysis is conducted, your 
child’s school will receive information on the status of the school’s efforts to include parent 
involvement in student educational decision making. After the start of the next school year, you 
can request the information be shared with you.  

Your time and willingness to assist us in improving education for students with disabilities in 
BIE-funded schools is appreciated. If you have questions, contact Melanie Star, Education 
Program Specialist—Special Education at (701) 861-6205 or Melanie.star@bie.edu. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Margo DeLaune 
Associate Deputy Director 
Division of Performance and Accountability 
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